MONDAY UPDATE: Chancellor Peacock Hospitalized
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ASU Chancellor Ken Peacock was hospitalized Saturday after feeling ill early in the day.
Executive Vice chancellor Lorin Baumhover has issued an update as of Monday afternoon:
Chancellor Peacock remains hospitalized at Carolinas Medical Center, is resting comfortably,
and improving daily. He will undergo more tests, but we expect him to return home soon. The
family greatly appreciates your Thoughts and prayers and respectfully requests no visitors or
calls during this important time of rest and recuperation. Cards and well wishes may be sent to
the Chancellor through his office at ASU Box 32002, Boone, NC 28608.




